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I am proud that Oregon is the first state that made vote by mail the default option. It 

has been a proud tradition of our state for over 25 years and has worked very well for 

us. I am against anything that would take away our robust vote by mail system, as it 

gives voters plenty of time to prepare, do research, and vote at their own 

convenience. 


